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President Nancy Stein via internet suggested the following: 

“It was brought to the attention of Anne Landry and me by one of the 199’ers that it was a shame that 
at least one of that group was not on the ballot.  My first thought was that even if they were they 
probably would not have been elected because very few of that group is well known enough.  
  
However, that group and other new players coming to the club out of John Reeve’s classes and our 
Continuing Education classes through Duval County should be represented and have a voice.  We as a 
Board think we might know what they want or need but perhaps we do not. 
  
I would like to suggest that the Board invite 1 or 2 people to represent all of our newcomers with their 
ideas, concerns, hopes, etc.  I am not suggesting that they be a member of the Board, but be invited to 
all of the meetings with the express idea of being able to voice the opinions and concerns of the 
199’ers.  
  
If everyone is agreeable to this I would like suggestions of people if you have them.  I have 2 people in 
mind, Nancy Hannah and/or Kathi Gardner.  
  
Your thoughts please.” 
 
All board members agreed via internet.  
 
Melissa Sovereign was also suggested. 

 

Submitted by Jeanne Harlan, Secretary 


